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The First issue of e-Siddha Newsletter 2017 was 
released by the Chairman, Board of Management, 
Unit Of Sidddha Medicine, University of Jaffna 
on 27th December 2018 at Siddha Auditorium, 
Unit of Siddha Medicine, University of Jaffna. 

 
 











Launched the e-Siddha Newsletter  



Launched the online version of the  
    e-Siddha Newsletter  












